

BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA

International Division National Office 1325 West Walnut Hill Lane P.O. Box 152079, Irving, Texas 75015-2079

Date:

March 23, 2001

TO:

Mr. John Gemmill

FAX: 613-224-3571

International Commissioner Scouts Canada

FROM:

Bill Ridge, Associate Director

International Division
Boy Scouts of America
Email: bridge@netbsa.org
FAX: 1-972-580-2413

SUBJECT:

BSA Woodbadge Course/Vietnamese

Dear John:

Our National Training Division will be conducting a BSA Woodbadge Course for (adult) Vietnamese Scouters. The information and letter of invitation are attached. I would respectfully request:

- (1) Your efforts to promote the training to your Vietnamese Scouters, and
- (2) Approve of our mailing the attached materials directly to known Vietnamese Scouters in your country.

If you have any questions, please contact me or the course director, (Professional Scouter) De Tan Nguyen at the BSA. I look forward to your response (may be by email).

Sincerely in Scouting,

Bin

Bill Ridge

attachment

972-580-2401

Fax 972-580-2413

E-mail: intnldiv@netbsa.org

jmc

Web site: http://www.bsa.scouting.org/international